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Henderson, Kelly

From: bonniedagher 
Sent: 2021/08/31 8:31 AM
To: Henderson, Kelly
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Object - City is making 326 apartments- Royal West Dr and Queen Street 

West.   Hello I just came to know that City has a proposal from one of the Builder to 
make 2 buildings each carrying 132 units and 196 unit apartments and 3000 square ft 
o...

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
We strongly object to this awful proposal as there is already too much traffic and our childrens safety is a huge 
concern. 
 
It seems that the city is not interested in taking care of our neighbourhoods, instead finding ways to capitalize 
on extra tax dollars by cramming in these multi residential units. 
 
This is very upsetting and not fair to the residents of this neighbourhood.  
 
 
 
Bonnie Dagher 
 

Sent from my Galaxy 
 


